
IMPORTANT NOTICE TO WARRIORS MARK TOWNSHIP RESIDENTS  

WITH PROPERTY IN THE FLOODPLAIN 

 

Warriors Mark Township has been advised by the Huntingdon County Planning Department (the 

"Department") that the Department has received preliminary map revisions and flood study 

updates dated April 7, 2016.  It is the Department's understanding that the update affects the base 

flood elevations and floodplain boundaries for certain properties in Warriors Mark Township. 

Huntingdon County Planner, Mark Colussy will be present at the regularly scheduled Warriors 

Mark Township Supervisors meeting on Tuesday, May 3, 2016 at 6:30 p.m. at the Warriors 

Mark Fire Hall (located on Fire House Road) to discuss the preliminary map revisions and the 

updates to the base flood elevations and floodplain boundaries. 

 

If you are a Warriors Mark Township property owner who owns property in the floodplain, or 

are interested in learning about these changes, you are encouraged to attend the meeting.    
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